Thank you for participating in this statewide survey by NYCON, Nonprofit New York, and Nonprofit Westchester. Your

responses made clear the continuing need for financial relief by nonprofits to ensure community services are uninterrupted
despite pandemic-related challenges.

Read more


https://www.nycon.org/storage/documents/Documents_for_Linking/NYS_Nonprofit_State_of_the_Sector_Survey_Findings_January_2022.pdf

